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Samuel Brown <sam.alfred.brown@gmail.com>

Greenbush Bar Liquor License Application
Govindarajan, MGR <district8@cityofmadison.com> Mon, Jun 24, 2024 at 11:56 AM
To: Samuel Brown <sam.alfred.brown@gmail.com>

Hi Sam,

Congratulations on the purchase, and welcome to District 8! You have my complete support as you pursue this liquor
license. As you know, I absolutely love Fabiola's and Leopold's, and I'm certainly aware of your ability to host a
comfortable and safe environment for your customers.

Please keep me updated as you go through the process, and give me a heads up once you open – I'd love to visit. Thanks,

MGR Govindarajan (he/him/his)
District 8 Alder | (608) 509-9119
My Blog

From: Samuel Brown <sam.alfred.brown@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 22, 2024 9:52 PM
To: Govindarajan, MGR <district8@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Greenbush Bar Liquor License Application
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